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PRESS RELEASE- IMMEDIATE 

FAMILY CARE HOSPITALS, MIRA ROAD 

RECEIVES 

PRESTIGIOUS “NABH” ACCREDITATION 

Family Care Hospitals - Mira Road, a division of Scandent Imaging 

Limited, is extremely pleased to share that its hospital has received an in- 

principle confirmation of NABH Certification for the facility located at Mira 

Road. 

This certification is provided by the National Accreditation Board for Hospitals and Health Care 

Providers (Constituent Board of Quality Council of India). This accreditation standard for 

hospitals focuses on patient safety and quality of the delivery of services by the accredited 

hospitals in a changing healthcare environment and is amongst the flagship programs of the 

apex healthcare quality institute for India. 

Out of the over 69000 estimated private and public sector hospitals in INDIA, less than 1000 

hospitals have been conferred this accreditation. 

Therefore, Family Care Hospitals is delighted to be a part of this mission that commits to stand 

for best quality service delivered through standardized and transparent processes with interests 

of all key stakeholders being rightly accommodated. 

Family Care Hospitals is proud to be one of them. This has been due to the fullest of efforts 

from the entire employees and dedicated teams at the facility who have worked for over two 
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years for this milestone. Speaking of this development, Dr. Sowmya Deshpande, Director- 
Medical Services commented that “The management of the hospital is fully committed for 
quality care for its patients. This is a small step in that direction.” Now is the time for 
accepting more responsibility and rededicate ourselves to the service of the masses, she 


